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Appendix 3 

Hammersmith and Fulham CCG response to the JSNA 

Senior Personnel were engaged with the development of the commentary and key messages.   The 
CCG’s Governing Body formally received the report and the feedback (available on request) 
confirmed the following:  

 
 Recommendations are well received and there is clear alignment with the North West 

London Sustainability & Transformation Plan 

 Programmes already underway will both contribute towards delivery of the 
recommendations and be shaped by them 

 Data sharing is of central importance 

 Those recommendations which support delivery of the Like Minded Strategy are a particular 
priority. 

 

 


